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Sent by email 
 
 
Dear   
 
FOI-10-148 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request dated the 20th October 2022.  We can confirm that the 
Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board does hold part of the 
information that you have requested.  Please see our responses in blue below 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 I am seeking the information listed below 
from NHS Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board. If the information is 
held per CCG (pre ICB merger), please can this information be provided for each CCG:  

1. Which organisation(s) currently deliver the CCGs Improving Access to 
Psychological Therapies (IAPT) Service?   

 
This service is currently provided by Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust (MPFT). 
 
2. Which Patient Administration System/Clinical Recording System does the 

provider(s) use within service delivery?   
 
The Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board do not hold this information, you 
will need to contact MPFT directly to obtain this.  Contact details as follows: 
 
Freedom of Information Requests: 

foi@mpft.nhs.uk 

 
3. On what date does/do the ICBs current IAPT Service(s) expire?   
 
The contract expires on the 31st March 2023. 
 
4. Is there an optional contract extension in place for this/these IAPT service(s)? If so, 

for how long?   
 
Yes, this is for two years. 
 
5. Does the ICB have current plans to go out to tender for a new IAPT service(s) and if 

so, when?  
 
There are currently no plans at this stage. 
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6. What is the current annual value of the ICBs current IAPT Service(s)?   
 
Current value is £1,980,876. 
 
7. Have any of the ICBs current IAPT providers been issued with a performance notice 

during the lifetime of the contact and/or the last 12-months? If yes, what did the 
notice relate to?  

 
No performance notices have been issued. 
 
8. Which organisation(s) currently deliver the ICBs community musculoskeletal (MSK) 

Service or integrated MSK Service?   
 
This service is provided by Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust (MPFT). 

 
9. Which Patient Administration System/Clinical Recording System does the 

provider(s) use within service delivery?  
 
The Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board do not hold this information, you 
will need to contact MPFT directly to obtain this.  Contact details as follows: 
 
Freedom of Information Requests: 

foi@mpft.nhs.uk 

 
10. On what date does the ICBs current community MSK Service(s)/integrated MSK 

Service(s) expire?  
 
The contract expires on the 31st March 2023. 

 
11. Is there an optional contract extension in place for this community MSK 

service/integrated MSK Service? If so, for how long?  
 
There is no extension in place for this service. 

 
12. Does the ICB have current plans to go out to tender for a new community MSK 

service/ integrated MSK Service and if so, when?  
 
There are no plans at this time. 

 
13. What is the current annual value of the ICBs current community MSK 

Service/integrated MSK Service?  
 
The Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Board do not hold this information as the 

service is part of system-wide financial arrangements. 

 
14. Have any of the ICBs current community MSK providers/integrated MSK Service 

providers been issued with a performance notice during the lifetime of the contact 
and/or the last 12-months? If yes, what did the notice relate to?  

 
No performance notices have been issued. 
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15. Which organisation(s) currently deliver the ICBs community dermatology service?  
 
This service is provided by Health Harmonie Limited. 

 
16. On what date does the ICBs current community dermatology service expire?  
 
The contract expires on the 31st May 2024. 

 
17. Is there an optional contract extension in place for this community dermatology 

service? If so, for how long?  
 
Yes, for two years. 

 
18. Does the ICB have current plans to go out to tender for a new community 

dermatology service and if so, when?  
 
There are no plans at this time. 

 
19. What is the current annual value of the CCGs current community dermatology 

service?   
 
The value is £4,137,900. 

 
20. Have any of the CCGs current community dermatology service providers been 

issued with a performance notice during the lifetime of the contact and/or the last 
12-months? If yes, what did the notice relate to?  

 
No performance notices have been issued. 

 
Right of Appeal 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
 
To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  
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The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF  
 
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Sally Young 
Director of Corporate Governance 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/

